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District Learning Assembly 
Friday, April 4 - 8am-3pm
Gardendale Civic Center

Rotary Leadership Institute 
Saturday, April 17 - 8am-4pm 

Central United Methodist Church
Decatur, AL

Al Murray has once again delivered in a big way for Homewood 
Rotary Club.  Al contacted Homewood High School Officials to 
promote our scholarship program, amassed several applications, 

and selected worthy applicants to interview.   

On Sunday, March 16th, with the assistance of members 
Courtney Miller, Crystal Lee, Melinda Underwood, Diana Paulk, 

and Rachael Dollins, scholarship applicants were individually  
interviewed and assessed. 

Thank you Al & Scholarship Committee Members !

Thank you Al Murray!

Learning Opportunities



Service Thursday

March 20, 2025

11:00 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Homewood Rotarians will meet at 
Trinity West Homewood Campus to 

assist Mary Liz Ingram, Outreach 
Hub Director, with a service project. 

Trinity West Homewood Campus 
914 Oak Grove Road, Birmingham, AL 

35209


